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Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

OUTLINE Planning Application with all matters reserved save for access for up to 9 First
Homes

James Kirkham

Darrin Copping

4 The Close,Main Street,Great Bourton,Banbury,0X17 1QU
Objection

neighbour

We object to the planning application for the following reasons; Foxden Way is a single track
lane without any foot path which is constantly used by pedestrians, cyclists and farm traffic
etc. When we walk the grandchildren down the lane to enjoy the open countryside we have
already noticed an increase in traffic since our children we're small. This lane has fond
memories of where we taught our children to ride the bicycles and I fear that we won't be
able to do the same with our grandchildren as the road will be to busy and it won't be safe
to do so. This lane could not cope with traffic for an extra 15 houses, both ends of Foxden
Way lead onto back village lanes, which again are not equipped to cope with the traffic that
already exists, let alone an increase that an extra 15 homes would create. Taking into
account 15 homes in a village without public transport would mean at least 30 plus cars.
Neither Great Bourton nor Little Bourton have the amenities to support extra housing. There
are a number of large developments north of Banbury that are still being developed and that
offer the full range of housing with the proper infrastructure. There is no requirement for
extra housing in the back of the Villages when such developments are only just down the
road.
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